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We’re busy getting organised for the children’s Christmas shopping day.
It’s always a really fun event and the children love being able to do their own shopping and wrapping.
If you would like to come along and help the children select and wrap their presents, please complete the slip and return it to school.
If you have any ‘as new’ gifts (suitable for babies/children/adults), wrapping paper/gift bags or gift tags that you could donate we would be very grateful. Please send into school at any time, marked ‘Christmas Shopping Day’.
This year Wednesday 7th December will also be a non-uniform day and children can pay £1 each to come to school dressed in their most Christmassy clothes!
Thank you again for your support.


I would like to help at the Christmas Shopping Day (Wednesday 7th December)
□ all morning (9.30-12.00)
□ all afternoon (1.00-3.00)
□ 9.30-10.45am
□ 10.45-12.00
□ 1.00-2.00pm
□ 2.00-3.00pm


Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
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